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Important Notice Regarding New Managed Care 
Nursing Home (NH) Rate Codes (1821 - 1826) 
 

New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH) is yet to 
receive an approval for the new Managed Care Nursing Home 
(NH) Rate Codes (1821 - 1826) from CMS. In the meantime, 
the MMC plans are instructed to continue submitting their 
capitation claims for clients with N1-N5 Restriction/Exception 
code, using the mainstream managed care rate codes. Once 
CMS approves the NH rate codes, NYSDOH will initiate a 
retroactive claims adjustment for all the affected claims. 
 
This will cause the processing of the paid capitation claims in 
history under the new NH Rate codes resulting in payment 
adjustment. 
 
 

 

 

   

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further assistance.  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials 
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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